
New Student Days Enrolment
Experience Blackpool Sixth Enrol to study with us in 2021
We’re hosting our famous New Student Days onsite 
and online this year.

You’re all set to start college. You will 
be invited to one of our induction days, 
held on 7th–10th September. On this day 
you will meet your Pastoral Mentor who 
will guide you through a programme of 
activities to help you settle into college.

From Monday 13th September
you will begin your full timetable.

Induction Days
7th September to 10th September

Once you receive your GCSE (and other qualification) results 
from your school on Thursday 12th August, upload these on to 
our enrolment portal and confirm your course choices. If you 
need a discussion of your study programme, we will arrange 
this with you as soon as possible. Otherwise, you will be 
automatically enrolled and we will call you before the 
term starts to check everything is OK.

Enrolment Stage 2
12th 13th & 16th August

During this period we will be asking you to upload a photo for your 
college membership card and provide some evidence of your identity.

Enrolment Stage 1
30th June to 6th July

Log in to your application and check your contact details and course 
choices. Attend our New Student Days both online and onsite.

Pre-enrolment
from May onwards

Video tasters. Live Q&As with staff and students. 
Important information about enrolment. Quizzes and 

live music. We will send all applicants the link to access 
these exciting resources and activities.

College facilities and subject rooms open to visit. Ask 
teachers and current students questions. Information about 

student support and extra-curricular opportunities. Live 
music from college bands. Street food stalls.

LINE

SITE

Apply Now
blackpoolsixth.ac.uk/apply

Wednesday 30th June and Thursday 1st July

Saturday 3rd July - 10.30am to 1.30pm

For more details visit:

blackpoolsixth.ac.uk
/enrolment

Please note that the timing of our enrolment has had to change 
from what was originally stated earlier in the year. This is due to 
the change in the date when GCSE results are issued.


